
  

  

 
 

 
 
New Team Member         
This week Jacqui has started working 
with us. Jacqui is working Monday- 
Wednesday each week until the end 
of summer term. 
 
 
 

 
A new starter  
We have a new starter in school this 
week and he has settled so well so 
far. Welcome to our newest member 
of Newstead Academy  
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Phonics  
 
Last week Vic, who is our early 
reading lead worked with a specialist 
from the Outwood Reading Hub to 
further develop our practice in 
phonics.  
 
It was a really useful day and so many 
positives were shared and celebrated 
on the visit.  
 
Well done to all the team, particularly 
Vic for her leadership in this area.  
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 

 

“ History will judge us in the difference we make in the 
everyday lives of children.” Nelson Mandela 

 



 

 

  
 
 What have our  
 Busy Bees been  
 learning this  
 week?    
 

 
Hive 1 - Theresa 
 
This week in Hive 1 we have 
enjoyed crunching cereal with 
rolling pins in Maths and 
learning some new Makaton 
signs to our favourite nursery 
rhymes. Try looking up Peter 
Rabbit Makaton on YouTube 
and sing along with your child.  
The citrus exploring and 
bubble mountains were loved 
by all and we finished the 
week off with ice-cream. 
Happy half term from Hive 1 
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